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November 2021 

 

5th  No School 

11th  Remembrance Day, No School 

12th  Report Cards & Career Dress Up Day 

17th & 18th  Student Led Conferences (on TEAMS) 

More photos on page 5. 

2021 Terry Fox Run 

Congratulations to the both the senior girls and the senior boys  

on their tournament wins in Yellow Grass and Gladmar! 

19th  Throwback Dress Up Day 

26th  No School 

29th  No School 

30th  Panther Pride Day 

November Events 



Students of the Month for October 2021 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

K-2:  She is receiving this award for being kind, helpful, and for 
her easy transition into Kindergarten. Great job!  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Grades 3-5: For  helping out the younger students in our  
classroom. Your effort in our room is not unnoticed! Keep up 
the good work!  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Grades 6-9:  For her focus and hard work in all her classes 
throughout the month of October.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Grades 10-12: For their great work in SRC. 

“Success and Achievement for Every Student.” 

This month we said goodbye 
to an EA in our school. The 
grade 3-5 room will miss her 
greatly. 
  
Grade 3 to 5 will miss her  
because: 
-She is funny 

-She is kind 

-She was so sweet 
-She was respectful 
-She helped us 
-She told awesome stories 
  
Best of luck! 



Pangman School is continuing to use Edsby as the family communication, student 
achievement, and engagement system, which we started in the fall of 2020. 

Edsby is used to provide a modern way for parents and guardians to follow their 
children's progress at school, receive school updates, booking student-led  
conferences, input planned absences and much more. This is the only place you need 
to visit to keep up to date on your child's school information and progress. It is easy 
and convenient to use. 

Last year we had almost every family on Edsby, which was great. However, families 
need to create a new account for the 2021-22 school year. Parents/guardians are 
asked once again to log into Edsby so they are kept up to date and informed. Thank 
you to those families that have set up their new accounts. 

Please check your email inbox (spam or junk folder) for the invitation. Similar to 
last year parents/guardians will need to create an Edsby account and then use their 
email and user created password to access Edsby. Please let us know if you have any 
issues with creating your account and we will provide assistance. 



Grades 3-5 
This month we have continued studying soil and have focused on 

how water absorbs into different types of soil. We also had so much 

fun getting involved in the Terry Fox Run and the Book Fair!   



Our 2021 Terry Fox Run was a huge success! 

It was a beautiful day to support such a great cause.  

Our school raised $1624 for the Terry Fox Foundation!!! 

Thank you to everyone who sponsored students, volunteered to watch out 

for students along the route, and who provided refreshments  

for our participants. 



Thank you to everyone 

who supported the 2021 

Book Fair!  




